
Dear our friends and partners, we are so thankful to God for His goodness to 

us and to you. We are excited to see the students grow into godly children and 

taking on responsibilities in homes and school. We treasure your love for 

these children. They love and pray for you too.  

Miriam Koote 
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YOUTH FOR CHRIST UGANDA 

Vision for YFC Uganda 
Our vision is to see every young person in every people 

group in Uganda have the opportunity to make an  

informed decision to be a follower of Jesus Christ and 

become part of a local church. 

MESSAGE FROM TEAM LEADER 

We visited 51 students in schools and 11 in their homes. Parents were encouraged to continue participating in the education of their children and children        

challenged to grow and learn . 

The Parents Gathering was held on 16th June while the Students/Parents    

Reunion was held on the 11th of September. Parents were given strategies of 

positive parenting and developing a godly legacy for their children. Children  

learnt their role in a home developed skills of having a better home and     

relationship with parents. 

STARFISH PARENTS/ STUDENTS REUNION 



We are so grateful to have you partner with us. Your love and 

generosity is transforming lives of these children and their 

parents. We will always be thankful. 

GEARED TO THE TIMES, ANCHORED TO THE ROCK 

“In righteousness you 

will be established”. 

Isaiah 54:14 

MINISTRY PARTNERS 

# Students return to school 

# Competence Training In Burundi in October. 

# School Visits Oct/Nov. 

THANKSGIVING 

 We thank God for His provision  towards the children's education. 

 Thank God for the children and families for desiring to create better relationships and homes, 

 Thank God for Starfish Teams in USA and Uganda for always desiring the best for the children and 

their families. 

 We are thankful for you our partners for supporting the children's education, we are ever grateful 

for your love . 

PRAYER 

 Wisdom and good health for the students as they go through this promotional 

Term. 

 Holy Spirit to continue teaching Parents and Children how to create better relation-

ships and homes. 

 Divine health  and comfort for partners challenged with health problems. 

Thirteen boys were trained in how to grow into godly young men. They learnt behaviours,   

values and beliefs that they should develop. They had service projects at the centre and visited 

one of the Children's’ Homes which helped them to grow a heart of compassion and gratitude.  

MENTORING  

Students returned to school on 17th-September which is the   

promotional Term. 

GOING BACK TO SCHOOL 


